
ADMINISTRATIVE 

Janus Enterprise Fund Closure – 1/27/17
This notice is to alert you to an important upcoming fund change impacting a
Security Benefit mutual fund custodial product that you use.

Any retirement plan established after January 26, 2017, will no longer offer Janus
Enterprise as an investment option in the SFR Program.  All existing retirement
plans are not impacted by this change and will continue to offer Janus Enterprise as
an investment option. The fund will remain open to purchases, exchanges, transfers,
etc. 

Janus Enterprise will continue to appear on SFR Program service forms with a
footnote indicating it may not be available for certain retirement plans.

If you have questions regarding this change, please contact our service center at
800-747-3942.  Our service representatives are available to assist you from 7:00
a.m. to 6:00 p.m. Central Time.

We value your business and look forward to working with you in the future.

Security Benefit

http://resource.securitybenefitinfo.com/e/28632/2017-01-11/2pssx4/3099318145
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